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POPE FRANCIS 
ON THE TRANSFIGURATION. 

Brothers and sisters, this Gospel traces a 
path for us too. … In fact, it is by staying 

with [Jesus] that we learn to recognize on 

his face the luminous beauty of love he 
gives us, even when it bears the marks of 

the cross. And it is in his school that we 
learn to glimpse the same beauty on the 

faces of the people who walk beside us 
every day — family, friends, colleagues 

who take care of us in the most varied 
ways. How many bright faces, how many 

smiles, how many wrinkles, how many 
tears and scars reveal love around us! Let 

us learn to recognize them and to fill our 
hearts with them. And then let us set out 

in order to bring the light we have 
received to others as well, through 

concrete acts of love (cf1 Jn 3:18), diving 

into our daily affairs more generously, 
loving, serving, and forgiving with greater 

earnestness and willingness. The 
contemplation of God’s wonders, the 

contemplation of God’s face, of the Lord’s 
face, must move us to the service of 

others.  

 
Swedish scientist Svante Arrhenius 

claimed in 1896 that fossil fuel 

combustion could result in global 

warming. 

 
MISSIO 

Many of you have a missio box or better known 
as the red box, where you put your loose 
change from time to time.  This is to help 
the spread of the Gospel world wide.  Last year 
here in the Uk we collected £3,741,422.  Nearly 
four million.  Amazing and usually just form 
copper.   Thank you very much. 

SPUC 

The Society for the protection of Unborn Children 

need volunteers to help with labelling and packing 

letters and other office duties at their HQ office in 

Kennington, London SE11 4AB  Suits all ages 16 

and over.  Lunch is provided and fares are 

refunded.   Please contact Elizabeth Foody on 020 

7091 7091 or lizfoody@spuc.org.uk 

 
 

 

              Email: peckhamrye@rcaos.org.uk 

Web: www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday 10:00am   Holy Souls 

Tuesday 10:00am   Priest’s intention 

Wednesday 10:00am   Liturgy of the Word 

Thursday 10:00am   The Housebound 

Friday   10:00noon Mother Earth 

Saturday 06:00pm  Russia & Ukraine 

Sunday 08:30am   People of the Parish 

  10:00am   Maria Dunphy RIP 

12:00noon Unborn Babies RIP 
 

FR BONIFACE 
Fr. Boniface arrived on Tuesday from Uganda.  He 
is very welcome and should be here for the month 

of August while I get a bit of a break. 
I am sure you will give him a very warm welcome 

and make sure that he is well fed.  Thank you very 
much.  See you soon. 

 
South London Carers 
Here in our own hall. 

Wednesday 9th August 5:30pm to 7:00pm 

All Welcome 

 
Summer Festival 

Ampleforth College 

Friday 26th -Monday 29th August 

Do you want to explore faith, improve your 

relationship with Jesus, and make loads of new 

friends at the same time? The charity Youth 2000 

is preparing to welcome hundreds of young 

people from all around the UK to pray and praise 

together over the entire Bank Holiday weekend, 

Friday 26 - Monday 29 August at Ampleforth 

College, York. Full of fun activities with other 

young people, adoration with Benedictian monks 

and beautiful Gregorian chants inside Ampleforth 

abbey. Families and under 18s are welcome! Go to 

www.youth2000.org/events/summerfestival  to 

book your tickets before they sell out. Sponsored 

places are available if money is an issue - get in 

touch at events@youth2000.org.uk. 
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